
February  11, 2021

about the tragic passing of Jenae Larson and David Simmons. We’ve been in touch with 
a few of you but we wanted to acknowledge the strength of the community coming 
together. Please know we continue to send encouraging thoughts to all of you, 
especially those who are still displaced. 
 
Timber project update  
Although the timber industry in Alaska has been relatively stable despite the pandemic, 
some new factors may affect the industry in Southeast along with the Haines timber 
project. First, as with any new presidential administration, there can be changes in 
federal policy for resource development which could certainly impact the timber industry 
as a whole. We will also continue to monitor tariffs between China and the U.S. and how 
they may be affected by the new Biden administration. 
  
In addition, Sealaska, a big player in the timber industry in Southeast, has announced 
plans to transition out of logging by the end of this year. As these plans were just 



 
Sincerely, 
  
Kirsten Henning 
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